
 
 

 
 

Our office received a Department Authorization Form to fund coverage in the Graduate 

Assistant Health Plan (GAHP) for you. We have not, however, received your GAHP 

Enrollment Form (pdf). If you would like to enroll in the GAHP for fall semester, please 

submit an enrollment form by the end of the day on October 26, 2021.  

 

More information about the Graduate Assistant Health Plan can be found on our website.  

 

If you have already submitted your enrollment form, please disregard this message. 

 

Please contact our office if you have any questions. 

 

Office of Student Health Benefits 

University of Minnesota 

410 Church Street SE, N323 

Minneapolis, MN 55455 

Phone: 612-624-0627 or 1-800-232-9017 

Fax: 612-626-5183 or 1-800-624-9881 

umshbo@umn.edu 

www.shb.umn.edu 
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